January 31, 1994
Gerald Stern, Esq.

Commission on Judicial Conduct
801 Second Avenue,

New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Stern,

1. I recetved today your letter of the 26th inst., and appreciate your immediate
attention to my request of the 24th inst., to which it was addressed.

2, I assume that your records are computerized and that you are sufficiently
familiar with the basic capabilities of all computers.

[ suggest that in a matter of a few minutes, at most, by a global search, or
similar operation, your secretary can give you a list of all my complaints, the dates of same, and dates
of their disposition, none of which are confidential insofar as they are disclosed to me.

3, In 1989, under a manifestly unconstitutional and illegal general search and

seizure warrant, many years of my "data discs" were taken, as well as some of my hard
documentation.

Years spent in attempting to reconstruct all my records have not been
completely successful.

Obviously, since the prime object in such seizure was to obstruct my "whistle-
blowing" activities, including as against the judiciary, I have not received much judicial assistance in
obtaining the return of my papers, documents, and data discs.

The limited information that I have requested from your Commission is, I
submit, under the circumstances, reasonable, non-burdensome, not intrusive, and certainly does not
transgress any legal prohibitions.

= In view of the aforementioned, I request you reconsider your response, which
may result in a benefit to your Commission, since it will prevent the filing of a complaint, heretofore
considered and disposed.

Most Respectfully,

GEORGE SASSOWER



